

ST. MARGARET'S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Telephone: 0151 260 5522

Fax: 0151 287 2891

20th February 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

Safer Internet Day

SMA will be celebrating all things e-safety on Friday 1st March. In the lead up to it, children across the school will be learning about the importance of being safe when online and knowing how to protect themselves and others from potential threats. We will also be running a "How to be Safe Online" poster competition, entries to be in by **Thursday 29th February**, with the winner receiving time on either the iPads or Xbox for their class. As part of the celebrations, we would like to invite your child to join us in dressing up to represent their favourite part of online culture. This could be their favourite video game character, YouTuber or anything to do with computers and the internet. We ask that you consider making a small donation (50p-£1) towards this event.

Should you wish to talk with your child about their online safety, your child's class teacher can recommend age and theme appropriate material for you to access together should you require them. Alternatively, I am happy to suggest alternative materials upon request.

We hope the children enjoy taking part in the festivities and it helps them to continue being responsible users of technology and the internet.

Yours sincerely

Mr Feeley Computing and E-Safety lead

























Mr Mark Griffiths Headteacher

With God, all things are possible.

ST. MARGARET'S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Telephone: 0151 260 5522

Fax: 0151 287 2891





















